

PRIME MINISTER PREMIER MINISTRE

I would like to convey my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 6th Toronto Dragon Festival.

This festival provides a wonderful opportunity to celebrate and learn more about Chinese culture and traditions. I am certain that everyone in attendance will enjoy the variety of performances and activities planned for this vibrant event.

I would like to thank the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts for bringing this festival to the community. You can take pride in your commitment to celebrating the diversity that enriches our nation.



I wish you all a memorable experience.

The Right Honourable Mark Carney, P.C., O.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada

Ottawa 2025